
Design Cupertino’s Next 

Street Light Banners! 

Your 

Design 

Here! 

 Help promote sustainable transportation 

by designing new street light banner art! 

 Submitted artwork must align with the 

themes that are outlined in the contest   

proposal. Submissions must follow the 

contest instructions and only complete  

proposals will be accepted.  

 Artwork will be placed on banners along 

De Anza Blvd, Stevens Creek Blvd, and 

Stelling Rd. 

 Visit the Cupertino Safe Routes to School 

website homepage for full contest details. 

 

Contest Ends 

Friday, May 24  


